
 

 
 

 
Annual Public Hearing on the Proposed 

2025 Louisiana Weatherization Assistance Program State Plan 
 Set for May 16, 2025  

Louisiana Housing Corporation will hold a public hearing to obtain public comments on the 
2025 Weatherization Assistance Program (WAP) annual grant application. The public hearing 
will be held Friday, May 16, 2025, at 10:00 am CST, in the LHC Board Room, 2415 Quail 
Drive, Baton Rouge, Louisiana  70808. Participants may also join either via computer or 
phone with the log on information below: 

Web Meeting Web Address:   
https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/6u_MRc0FStSuRz4guBCrAQ 
 
Telephone Access 
Call: (312) 626-6799 
Meeting ID: 816 6142 5535 
Passcode: 835339 
 
The Louisiana Weatherization Assistance Program goals are to increase energy efficient 
housing, minimize the impact of high energy costs, reduce utility bills and provide comfort and 
safety to low-income households throughout Louisiana. 
 
To obtain a copy of the Proposed 2025 Weatherization Assistance Program annual grant 
application, you may contact us at lhartley@lhc.la.gov or click on the following link:  
                                    

https://www.lhc.la.gov/public-comments-and-notices 
  
After the hearing, the application will be finalized and submitted to the U.S. Department of 
Energy for approval.   

Please address written comments to the following address:  Louisiana Housing Corporation, 
Energy Assistance Department, 11637 Industriplex Blvd., Baton Rouge, LA  70809.  Written 
comments must be received no later than May 16, 2025.  

https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/6u_MRc0FStSuRz4guBCrAQ
https://www.lhc.la.gov/public-comments-and-notices

